
I am providing this email as my testimony for the SB 320 (Daylight Savings Time) Senate General 
Government Committee hearing March 12, 2019. I will be unable to attend the hearing in person. 
 

I urge you to support this bill. Whatever justification there once was for changing between 
standard time and daylight savings time has long since past. What we are left with is a relic that 
drains energy and resources from our citizens and organizations. 
 
Erik Colville 
1528 Eagle Cap St SE 
Salem, OR 97317 
 


